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Young, Tony

From: Planning and Public protection
Sent: 11 July 2013 13:49
To: Planning
Cc: 'alison huntington'
Subject: FW: 2013/3494/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Dear Planning, 

Please note the planning objection below. 

All emails for the Planning department now should go directly to 
planning@camden.gov.uk

Regards, 

Mary Quinn
Customer Service Team Manager
Contact Camden
Telephone: 020 7974 4444

-----Original Message-----
From: alison huntington [mailto:alisonhuntington@mac.com]
Sent: 10 July 2013 17:16
To: Planning and Public protection
Subject: 2013/3494/P

Dear Camden Planning Department

I would like to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed development 
above. (2013/3494/P)

I believe the area on Highgate Road currently dedicated to industrial/commercial usage 
should remain that way. 
It is a valuable source of income to Kentish Town, bringing in many people each 
working day who spend money in our local shops and restaurants. 

Thank you for the opportunity to state my views. 

Alison Huntington
86a Burghley Road
London
NW5 1UN


